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JUNE 16, 2008 

 

 

 
The City Council of the City of Grand Junction, Colorado met in Special Session on 
Monday, June 16, 2008 at 6:00 p.m. in the Administration Conference Room, 2

nd
 Floor, 

City Hall, 250 N. 5
th
 Street.  Those present were Councilmembers Bonnie Beckstein, 

Teresa Coons, Jim Doody, Bruce Hill, Doug Thomason, Linda Romer Todd, and 
President of the Council Gregg Palmer. Staff members present were City Manager 
Laurie Kadrich, City Attorney John Shaver, Deputy City Manager Rich Englehart and 
Visitor and Convention Bureau Director Debbie Kovalik. 
 
Council President Palmer called the meeting to order.   
 
Councilmember Doody moved to go into executive session relative to matters that may 
be subject to negotiations, developing strategy for negotiations, and/or instructing 
negotiators under Section 402 (4)(e) of the Open Meetings Law relative to retail 
development and Council will not be returning to open session.  Councilmember 
Beckstein seconded the motion.  The motion carried. 
 
The City Council convened into executive session at 6:04 p.m.   
 
 
 
 
 
Stephanie Tuin, MMC 
City Clerk 
 
 
 
 


